
From: Kathleen Vellenga [] 

Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2012 3:58 PM 
To: Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: support extension of student housing moratorium  

HI Samantha, 

  

YES, we support extending the moratorium. Love the UST students—we live facing the south 

campus—but want to keep our mixed neighborhood—families, seniors/ grandparents like us, 

and young singles. 

  

Kathleen and Jim Vellenga  

2224 Goodrich 

 


